
 
 
 

Hello Parents and Carers! 
 
Many thanks for returning the Parent 
Questionnaires. 
We appreciate your feedback.  It was a 
pleasure to read that over 88% of parents 
said that their child feels happy and safe 
in our school. 
We will be updating you in due course on 
the actions we have been taking in our 
journey towards becoming an outstanding 
school. 
The winner of the Morrison’s £25.00 
voucher is Mr Hunt. 
In the meantime, please feel free to join 
us at our coffee morning and afternoon 
sessions on Thursday 24th January and 
Wednesday 13th February. 
All students have now received their 
homework login details, please continue to 
support us by encouraging your child to 
access the online resources. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
Mrs Francis 

Diary Dates 
 
Thursday 24th January 
Welcome Coffee 
9.00 – 9.30am & 2.45 – 3.15pm 
Wednesday 13th February 
Welcome Coffee  
9.00 – 9.30am & 2.45 – 3.15pm 
Tuesday 26th February  
Yr 5 – Trip to Think Tank 
Ltr to follow 
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COLMERS FARM PRIMARY 
SCHOOL 

Friday 18th January, 2018 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Bobby, Tylor, Gabriel and Euan in Reception Class 

Alyssa, Aliza, Gabriella and Oliver in Year 1 
Maisie, Thomas, Salman and Alfie in Year 2 

Well Done 
for receiving Certificates in assembly today. 

  ATTENDANCE WHOLE SCHOOL 

THIS WEEK 94.7% 
    BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE 

Cedar (KS2): 99 .7% & Maple (KS1): 96% 
Well done to Cedar & Maple class! 

WELL DONE  
Who won the 100% raffle ticket? 

This week’s KS1 Assembly, Rocco was the lucky boy to win the prize, 
and Molly in KS2 was also this week’s lucky winner. 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 

 
Timothy and Isabella in Reception, 
Savannah,  Iyanna, in Year 1, Roxanne in Year 3 Liam and Destiny- 
Grace in Year 4 and James and Jermiah in Year 5 

Art Workshop 

A workshop designed for Under 12’s to explore 
feelings and difficulties through the creation of 

art. 

Session runs every Saturday 11:30am – 12:30pm 
for 6 people. 

Contact the website for further information. 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

If your child prefers to have a school dinner as a one off, you 
must please speak to Mrs Corbett on Reception.   She will 

book your child to have a school dinner and the cost will be 
£2.15.  Children will be unable to have a school dinner 

without informing the office. 




